BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
January 13, 2023

If someone else would like to receive these “"dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Judge Nail Says Farewell

After more than 16 years on the bench, this is Judge Nail's final
day as our Bankruptcy Judge. Please read his letter to all of you.

Letter from Judge Nail

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Farewell%20Letter%20From%20Judge%20Nail%201-13-2023.pdf

